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Special Notice to Parents Referred to a  

“Parenting as Partners” Class in Morguson 
County 

 
 
 

Here’s an important head start for your upcoming “Parenting as 
Partners” class.   
 
Do the work on www.UpToParents.org.  You may choose either the  
English or Spanish version from the drop-down box on the homepage.  
Once you finish, print out your completed work (including the 
Commitments you chose and your Exercise responses) from the 
Conclusion Page and take it to your class.     
 
This website work is required by the Court, and it will help you 
understand some of what will be discussed at your class. 
 
The website also has interesting videos and interactive articles that 
can help you.   
 
If you don’t have Internet access, you can use any public library 
branch or the computer of a friend or family member.   Get started 
soon on the website work, as it can take between 1-3 hours to 
complete.   
 
Remember to take your finished website work (Commitments and 
Exercise Responses) to your class. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Howard Grossman, Ph.D. 
 
	
  


